



Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

April 8, 1980

Dean Lee Stauffer
Associate Professor and Dean
1360 Mayo Building
University of Minnesota
425 Delaware Street SE
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Dean Stauffer:

Many thanks for your tangible and intangible supports, including the MCPP planning budget you've just allocated. We will be very accountable with it.

We need to briefly discuss strategy for space and will submit a formal note of our "needs". It's a good time for another pitch for overall school needs, let's give them a "vision of excellence at Minnesota".

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB:mb